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Randy L. Brownlee, and 
Brownlee Construction, Inc. 
717 South Broadway 
Watertown, SD 57201-4752 

Oear Mr. Brownlee: 

Rc: Closure - Administrative Compliance Order 
Docket No. CWA-08-2007-0019 

The U.S. Envi ronmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed your most recent Annual Monitoring 
Report, dated December 7, 201 1, for the Wetland Restoration Project near Watertown, SO. The EPA has 
detennined that you have sati sfactorily completed all of the requirements of the Administrative 
Compliance Order (Order) issued to you on September 10, 2007. Accordingly, this Order is now 
cons idered closed. Please be advised that closure of this Order does not relieve or change your 
obligation to comply with the Clean Water Act and all other applicable federal, state, and locaJ laws. 

If you have any technical questions regarding this matter, the most knowledgeable person on my staff is 
Kenneth Champagne, Section 404 Enforcement O fficer, who can be reached at (303) 312-6608. For any 
legal questions, please contact Wendy Si lver, Senior Enforcement Attorney, at (303) 312-6637. Tbank 
you for your timely completion of the requirements of the Order. 

Andrew M. Gaydosh 
Assistant Regional Administrator 
Office of Enforcement, Compliance and 

Environmental Justice 

cc: Rodney Dejong, Aason Engineering Company, Inc. 
Steven Naylor, Corps 
Tina Artemis, EPA, Regional Hearing Clerk 
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